CLARIFICATION NO.1

TENDER ENQUIRY NO PROC-SER/CB/PQ/ADMIN-3061/2017 PRE-QUALIFICATION OF FIRMS
FOR PROVISION OF TECHNICAL PROFESSIONALS FOR OGDCL OPERATIONS.

Reference tender notice published in the press on 02-08-2017 and on 07-08-2017. The following
Clarification may be considered against the subject Tender Inquiry for submission of bid proposal.

“Revised tender documents uploaded on 06-08-2017 shall be considered for further
processing and the tender documents uploaded on 02-08-2017 may be treated as cancelled.”



